
	

Hon. Ross Romano 
Minister of Colleges and Universi6es 
Ministry of Colleges and Universi6es 
5th Floor, 438 University Ave  
Toronto, ON M7A 2A5 
ross.romano@pc.ola.org 

October 26, 2020 

Dear Minister Romano, 

I am contac6ng you on behalf of the Carleton University Academic Staff Associa6on (CUASA), the cer6fied trade 
union represen6ng over 950 professors, instructors, and librarians at Carleton University. 

CUASA stands with OCUFA in its concern with emerging efforts to expand the priva6za6on of postsecondary 
educa6on in Ontario and to give private ins6tu6ons degree-gran6ng privileges that will undermine the quality and 
accessibility of postsecondary educa6on in the province.  

A current example is the Ford government's ongoing aZempt to discreetly pass legisla6on through an omnibus bill 
that would allow Charles McVety’s private Canada Chris6an College to call itself a university and award degrees. The 
discreetness of the process is alarming, and is further tarred by the fact that Mr. McVety is a close poli6cal ally of 
Premier Ford and that approvals for the change were not secured by the Postsecondary Educa6on Quality 
Assessment Board before the bill was proposed. Mr. McVety, who runs the college, openly holds views that are 
inconsistent with the equity principles CUASA adheres to and that are enshrined in the Ontario Human Rights Code.  

We urge the Ministry of Colleges and Universi6es to protect the integrity of the degree-gran6ng process and to 
ensure that any ins6tu6on en6tled to degree-gran6ng privileges demonstrate that it complies with the Ontario 
Human Rights Code. 

Sincerely, 

Raj Singh, PhD 
External Rela6ons Officer 
Carleton University Academic Staff Associa6on 

CC: Mina Rajabi Paak, Policy Analyst, Community and Government Rela6ons, Ontario Confedera6on of University 
Faculty Associa6ons. MRajabi@ocufa.on.ca  

Joel Harden, MPP for OZawa Centre. JHarden-QP@ndp.on.ca  

Laura Mae Lindo (Kitchener Centre), the Official Opposi6on’s An6-Racism cri6c. LLindo-QP@ndp.on.ca  

Chris Glover (Spadina—Fort York), the Official Opposi6on’s Colleges and Universi6es cri6c. CGlover-CO@ndp.on.ca  
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Kathleen O. Wynne (Don Valley West), Liberal Party’s Colleges and Universi6es cri6c. 
Kwynne.mpp.co@liberal.ola.org 

Mike Shreiner, Green Party of Ontario. Mschreiner@ola.org  
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